
 

 

 
Ormesby Village Infant & Junior 

Schools Federation 
Headteacher: Mr. Bradley Young 

 

Ormesby Village Infant School    Ormesby Village Junior School 
Spruce Avenue, Ormesby St. Margaret                           North Road, Ormesby St. Margaret, Great 

Great Yarmouth, Norfolk, NR29 3RY                           Yarmouth, Norfolk, NR29 3LA 

Telephone: (01493) 730298 Fax: (01493) 733810          Telephone: (01493) 730944 

Email: office@ormesbyinfant.norfolk.sch.uk               Email: office@ormesbyjunior.norfolk.sch.uk 

Website: https://ormesbyvillageinfantschool.org/        Website: https://ormesbyvillagejuniorschool.org/ 

Dear Parents and Carers,   3rd July 2023 
 
As part of the Year 6 Leavers’ events we would like to invite you to a barbecue straight after school with 
your child on Thursday 20th July 2023.  
 
The school is supporting this event by providing the barbecue and refreshments. There will be enough 
food for the leaving child and two family members (e.g. mum and dad). We will ensure all Year 6 
children eat first. Unfortunately, we are unable to provide food for extended family, so request that any 
siblings and/or other relatives have a snack provided from home.  
 
Whilst the food is being prepared, there will be a fun game of rounders between the Year 6 pupils and 
the parents/staff on the school field.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

 
Mr. Bradley Young 
Headteacher 
 

 
To the Junior Office: 

Year 6 Leavers’ BBQ 20.7.23 
 
My child _______________________ will / will not (delete as appropriate) be attending the Year 6 
Leavers’ BBQ. 
 
We, as their parents (x2), will / will not (delete as appropriate) be attending with them. 
 
My child / Parents is/are vegetarian.  YES   NO   (Please circle) 
 
Signed:______________________________________ 
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